
Schedule A Central Arkansas
Astronomical Society 
Eclipse Presentation to Your Group

The Central Arkansas Astronomical Society looks forward to sharing an Eclipse 
PowerPoint presentation to your group in Pulaski or surrounding counties. Given by 
CAAS volunteers, the program is for a general adult audience. It has a bit of history, 
the science of why the eclipse occurs, what to expect, and how to safely view the 
eclipse. The program lasts about 40 minutes, depending on how many questions and 
storytelling we get into.

Carl Freyaldenhoven is a retired science teacher and has been to six solar eclipses. 
He is an unapologetic eclipse enthusiast. Darcy Lee Howard is a retired science 
illustrator who also shares the excitement and beauty of eclipses.

If time and space allow, the volunteers will also bring a table display with a state 
map showing the path of totality across Arkansas, a display of safe solar viewers and 
DIY projects you can make to view the eclipse indirectly.

As the day of the eclipse gets closer, we will have more presenters around the state 
to give programs. Whether you are in the path of totality or not, you will want to 
know all about the eclipse!

To schedule a presentation to your group in Central Arkansas, please contact 
darcy.eclipse.CAASastro@gmail.com with the dates and times your organization is 
considering. In the meantime, clear skies and wide eyes!
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